
	

WeSNiP	Spay	and	Neuter	Services	Are	Temporarily	Suspended	
		
June	15,	2020	update	

WeSNiP’s	spay	and	neuter	services	are	suspended.	We	have	made	the	
difficult	decision	to	temporarily	suspend	our	spay	and	neuter	services	
because	of	the	coronavirus	pandemic.	This	includes	the	WeSNiP	ReSale	and	
all	incoming	donaEons	for	the	sale.	We	are	closely	monitoring	the	planned	
phased	reopening	of	businesses,	and	once	we	can	safely	reopen	our	
program	our	priority	will	be	to	reschedule	cancelled	appointments.	We	are	
also	in	communicaEon	with	our	clinic	partners	and	other	programs,	as	
everyone	has	been	affected	during	this	Eme	and	has	limited	appointment	
availability.		

In	the	meanEme,	you	can	inquire	about	financial	assistance	for	the	cost	of	
spay/neuter	surgery	with	the	Alterna8ve	Humane	Society	(AHS)	at	hLps://
alternaEve-humane-society.com/spay-neuter-vouchers/.	You	may	qualify	for	
a	voucher	that	will	help	offset	the	cost	of	the	surgery	for	your	dog	or	cat.	

The	decision	to	suspend	our	services	was	not	made	lightly,	and	we	look	
forward	to	helping	our	clients	as	soon	as	we're	able,	as	we	know	our	
program	provides	an	important	service	to	our	community.		

Thank	you	for	understanding	and	please	stay	safe	and	healthy!	

For	financial	assistance	during	this	Eme	contact:	
• Alterna8ve	Humane	Society	(AHS)	Spay-Neuter	Vouchers	

	 hLps://alternaEve-humane-society.com/spay-neuter-vouchers/	
	 Email	-	ahsvolunteers2@gmail.com		
	 Phone	-	360-671-7445

https://alternative-humane-society.com/spay-neuter-vouchers/
https://alternative-humane-society.com/spay-neuter-vouchers/
https://alternative-humane-society.com/spay-neuter-vouchers/
mailto:ahsvolunteers2@gmail.com

